
 

 

 
2 August 2017 
 

 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher 
Fair Work Commission 
Level 10, 80 William St 
East Sydney  NSW  2011 
 
By Email: chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au 
 
Dear Associate 
 
AM2014/196 & AM2014/197: Response to draft determination submitted by ABI 
 
Jobs Australia refers to the draft determination submitted by ABI and responds as 
directed in the Full Bench’s decision of 5 July 2017 (Direction 9 at para [902] in [2017] 
FWCFB 3541). 
 
Jobs Australia supports the draft determination. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 

 
 
Michael Pegg 
Industrial Relations Manager 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


